
 

 

 

September 2020 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION – ILLNESS 

As you will no doubt be aware, the main symptoms of Coronavirus, as identified by the 

government are as follows: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough 

 a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste 

 

We are aware, however, that these are not the only symptoms that have been detected 

in COVID-19 cases. With that in mind, we would like to make you aware that you MUST 

NOT send your child into school if they are, or have very recently been, at all unwell.  

We would also like to make you aware that, if your child displays ANY signs of illness 

during their time in school, we will ring and ask you to collect them straight away. 

Children displaying any symptoms will be isolated, with an adult, until they are 

collected. 

 It is, therefore, vital that you ensure there is someone available to collect your child if 

they are required to go home.  

I’m sure you can appreciate that during these challenging times that these measures are 

necessary in order to protect everyone in our school community.  

Thank you, in anticipation, of your support with this request.  

 

Jenny Martin (Headteacher) 

 

 

 

 


